
File No. 21-0469 
 
ADMINISTRATIVE EXEMPTION and TRADE, TRAVEL, AND TOURISM COMMITTEE 
REPORT relative to First Amendments to the Los Angeles World Airports (LAWA) 
contracts with AECOM Technical Services, Inc., ICF Jones & Stokes, Inc., Landrum & 
Brown, Inc., and Ricondo & Associates, Inc. 
 
Recommendations for Council action: 
 
1. ADOPT the determination by the Board of Airport Commissioners (BOAC) that the 

proposed action is administratively exempt under the California Environmental 
Quality Act (CEQA) in accordance with Article II, Section 2.f of the Los Angeles City 
CEQA Guidelines. 
 

2. APPROVE First Amendments to LAWA Contracts DA-5290 with AECOM Technical 
Services, Inc., DA-5291 with ICF Jones & Stokes, Inc., DA-5292 with Landrum & 
Brown, Inc., and DA-5293 with Ricondo & Associates, Inc., to extend their respective 
terms by two years for entitlement and environmental, technical, and consulting 
services. 
 

3. CONCUR with the action taken by the BOAC on April 1, 2021, by Resolution No. 
27230, authorizing the Chief Executive Officer, LAWA, to execute the First 
Amendments to LAWA Contracts DA-5290 with AECOM Technical Services, Inc., 
DA-5291 with ICF Jones & Stokes, Inc., DA-5292 with Landrum & Brown, Inc., and 
DA-5293 with Ricondo & Associates, Inc. 

 
Fiscal Impact Statement: The BOAC reports that this action will not impact the General 
Fund. 
 
Community Impact Statement: None submitted. 
 

TIME LIMIT FILE – JUNE 28, 2021 
 

(LAST DAY FOR COUNCIL ACTION – JUNE 23, 2021) 
 
SUMMARY 
 
In a report to BOAC dated April 1, 2021, LAWA requests authority to amend its 
contracts with AECOM Technical Services, Inc., ICF Jones & Stokes, Inc., Landrum & 
Brown, Inc., and Ricondo & Associates, Inc. The firms provide entitlement, 
environmental, technical and consulting services necessary for project planning, 
environmental clearances for transportation activities, and mitigation reporting and 
monitoring for capital projects, on an as-needed basis. LAWA requires the extensions to 
complete in-progress and planned work delayed by the pandemic, as well as to respond 
to upcoming requests for environmental and entitlement services to support projects 



that will be authorized as part of overall modernization and capital improvement 
programs. 
 
On April 1, 2021, BOAC approved the proposed LAWA contract amendments. 
 
At its meeting held May 11, 2021, the Trade, Travel, and Tourism Committee 
recommended that Council approve the proposed contract amendments, as 
recommended by BOAC. 
 
MEMBER  VOTE 
BUSCAINO:  YES 
BONIN:  YES 
LEE:   YES 
jaw 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
TRADE, TRAVEL, AND TOURISM COMMITTEE  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

- NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS - 
 


